
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that Public Hearings will be held before the Bluffdale City Planning 
Commission on Wednesday, July 18, 2018, which will begin at 6:30 p.m., or as soon 
thereafter as possible and before the Bluffdale City Council on Wednesday, July 25, 2018, 
which will begin at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible at the Bluffdale City Hall, 
2222 West 14400 South, Bluffdale, Utah, for the purpose of receiving public comment on 
proposed amendments to Title 12: “Subdivision Regulations” to remove redundant listings of 
standards and other related administrative updates. The hearings are scheduled in connection 
with regularly scheduled meetings of -the Bluffdale City Planning Commission and City 
Council.  If you are unable to attend the meetings in person yet still want to provide your 
comments you may do so via mail or email. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities 
Act, individuals needing assistance or other services for this meeting should contact Bluffdale 
City Hall at least 24 hours in advance of such meeting at 801.254.2200. TTY 7-1-1. The City’s 
Internet website is located at www.bluffdale.com.  For more information regarding this 
application you may contact Caitlyn Miller at cmiller@bluffdale.com or at (801)-849-9422. 
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